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PHILHEALTH INSURANCE CARD  
IS A VALID GOVERNMENT ID

Please be informed that the PVC-type Health Insurance Card (HIC) being issued to PhilHealth 
members in the Formal Economy and Informal Sector on a voluntary basis at a cost of Php 90.00 
is a duly recognized valid government-issued identification card which should be honored in 
all transactions requiring the verification of a person’s identity pursuant to Bangko Sentral ng 
Pilipinas Memorandum No. M-2012-021. 

The same ID may also be presented in PhilHealth accredited providers in lieu of the Member’s 
Data Record (MDR) together with a properly accomplished Claim Form 1 (CF-1) during benefit 
availment. However, Informal Sector members are still required to present a proof of payment 
to avail of benefits.

All concerned government agencies, as well as PhilHealth accredited collecting agents, are 
requested to recognize and include the said HIC in their list of honored IDs. 

Please call (02) 441-7442 or visit any PhilHealth Regional, Branch, or Local Health Insurance 
Office nearest you for additional questions and clarification.


